
I am very saddened to hear that the current service of Spire FM is under threat of being changed. I 
have listened to this station for many years and very much enjoy the fact that it is local. Not just in 
its physical location, but also in that the presenters are local with knowledge of Salisbury, the news 
is local, with phone ins including the people of Salisbury. I don't much care for adverts normally, but 
even these are local businesses. I very much enjoy the daily workplace quiz which is always local 
businesses. The support for our local hospital from Spire FM is outstanding and so so important to 
the success of the hospital's charity, the Stars Appeal which has raised millions of pounds for the 
Trust, no doubt helped immensely by Spire FM who reach thousands of people. I really appreciate 
their involvement with local events, such as the Christmas lights switch on, Downton Cuckoo Fair, 
festivals etc.  

It is so so important that there remains this vital LOCAL radio station who's main purpose is the be 
there for the local community, run by local people who know and care about our beautiful city, who 
thousands of people enjoy listening to every day. Please don't take this away from us. We don't 
need a regional service, there's plenty ofnthese already for people who want indifference, we don't 
want this, we want local.  

This is very important, please take notice and do the right thing by the people of Salisbury.  

 


